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Ed Dahling, Editor / http://mclaacdet1049.org/ 

 We had a golf committee meeting Regrettably, we 

agreed that it was becoming clear the tournament 

rescheduled for July 10th needed to be cancelled.   

 The lack of a buffet for both lunch and the 

hotdog stand, plus the social distancing required to 

have a luncheon, made it obvious the event would 

not be what our golfers have come to expect.  

 The committee is very disappointed that after 14 

years, we had to cancel our 15th. We will be meeting 

again shortly to discuss continuing our tradition in 

2021 at Walden CC.  
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 2  Anne Arundel County Detachment 1049                                               

 

Á Published Monthly 

Á Be sure to keep us advised of your current  

email address to ensure prompt delivery.  

Editor ð Ed Dahling 
P.O. Box 804 

Severn, MD 21144-0804 

Phone ....................... 410-570-8673 

Email  ........................ editor@mclaacdet1049.org  

List Server: 

e-mail:  
aa-county-detachment1049@lists.mclaacdet1049.org 

web page: 
http://lists.mclaacdet1049.org/mailman/listinfo/ 
aa-county-detachment1049 

 

Detachment Staff:  

Commandant  .............................  
Senior Vice-Commandant  ........  
Junior Vice-Commandantéé. Joseph Wright 

Judge Advocate ééééééé  

Junior Past-Commandant ......... Ray Sturm 

Adjutant  ......................................  
By-Laws Committee Chairman   

Chaplain ééééééééééBill Collins 

Color Guard Commander  .........  
Historian  ....................................  

House Chairman  .......................  

Legislative Officer  .....................  
Newsletter Editors  ................... Ed Dahling 

Public Affairs (Information) Officer Ray Sturm 
          Quartermaster ééééééé..Bill Collins                                                                         
 Rifle & Pistol Team Captain ..  

Sergeant-at-Arms éééééé.Jim Galvin 
  .............................  

Web Sergeant  ...........................  
Toy For Tots  Chairmanééé..Chris Stevens 

Young Marines Commander éé

        Visit the Dept. of Maryland web site até  

http://deptofmdmcl.org 

Detachment Website 
http://mclaacdet1049.org/ 

Membership Statistics  
Good Standing (Dues Paid) 

Type USMC Associate Multiple 

Life Member-     96  11  6 

Annual Member-  5  ï 

 New Members 

                ï 

        
 

Sub-Totals 

9 

 96 16  6 

Total 

118 

     Members of our detachment, celebrating                        

Birthdays during the month of June includes:  

  Robert Di Lauro  Troy Bryant  Francis Miller       

     Rudolph Snyder Joseph Stephens              

   Raymond Sturm 

     NOTE ï If you were born in June and your 

name is not listed above, please contact the 

editor to be included in the future. 
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3
rd
 Place Winner 2017  

2nd Place Winner 2018 
Marine Corps League      

National Newsletter        

 Award 

               Quotation  
                                                                                                                      
 ñThere are only two kinds of people that under-
stand Marines: Marines and the enemy. Everyone 
else has a second-hand opinion.ò 
 
                   
    Gen. William Thornson, U.S. Army                                                                                 
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the 

 

 3 

Coming 

Events 

The following events are scheduled to occur 
through August 2020 Unless otherwise noted, 
these events will take place at VFW Post 160, 
located at 2597 Dorsey Road, Glen Burnie, MD 
21060 (410-766-9802).  
 
NOTE ï The dates and times listed below are 
subject to change. Please verify the information 
with the indicated organizational point of contact  
 
 

Monthly Meeting, MCL Detachment 1049  
Monday, 22 June @ 1900 (Ben Wells) VFW  Post 
160  
 

July 10 5th 2020 Cancelled  Golf Tourna-
ment at Walden Country Club  Crofton Md.  

 
Monthly Meeting, MCL Detachment 1049  
Monday, 27 July @ 1900 (Ben Wells)  VFW  
Post 160  
 

August 9th -15th MCL National Convention  
      Cancelled 
Hilton Daytona Beach Oceanfront 100 N Atlantic 
Ave Daytona Beach, Florida  
 

 August 31st Annual Membership Dues Are  
Do for 2021 

 

 Our Monthly Meeting for June 22nd 
will be as schedule the VFW will be open 
if you are tired of sitting home come and 
join us It will be great to see everyone 
there.  
 Remember Face coverings are 
required except when you are seated at 
your table/bar. 
 Must be seated at least 6 feet away 
from each other,  
 
 All Annual dues are due now for 2021 Please 
send in your dues of $35.00 to the Paymaster        
Ed Dahling 493 Procopio Cir Millersville Md. 21108-
1791 You do have until August 31 2020 but please 
donôt wait until then.  
 
 If you know of a Marine of good standing, invite 
them to visit us during our next meeting. This will 
give them a chance to see what the league and our 
detachment is all about.  
 
 In addition to bringing in new members, letôs 
not forget about keeping current with own dues. All  
dues are due now for 2021 Please send in your dues 
and not risk being dropped from our rolls as a 
member of good standing.  
 
 If you have an email account and are not 
currently receiving the Cutting Edge electronically, 
please consider doing so. Providing me with your 
email address will reduce our monthly newsletter 
costs.  
 
 
 

From the Editor 
by Ed Dahling Editor Emeritus 


